BGHC NEWS

Fall 2021

VISITORS

WELCOME BACK #CUDASNATION!

We are VERY excited to have all our Cudas back on the ice for the 2021-22 season

November 7 & 14th 2021

We are pleased to offer our DS
program this season for the U1l and
U13 Divisions. Registration is now
closed. Full tryout details can be found
on our website

www.bghc.ca

IMPORTANT NEWS

Thank you to everyone who
came out to cheer our
JR. CUDAS to victory in their
season opener!

If you missed the action or are
interested in seeing more, you
can LIVESTREAM games via the
JR.CUDAS YouTube channel.
Further details available on our
website.

The Team Rogers Community Draft
is helping kids get more from the
games they love. They’re making it
possible by giving exclusive access
to pro athlete mentorship, virtual
experiences, and contributing $150
towards hockey program fees

Deadline for application
December 19th 2021
Apply @
GETDRAFTED.CA
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The GOGB Annual Food Drive is a celebrated event that
brings our players and community together towards the
common goal of helping those in need.

This year, The Gift of Giving Back will be hosting the
"12 dajys of Giving”

For 4 days over 3 weeks
Thursday to Sunday
December 2-5, 9-12 and 16-19th,

Burlington Mall Store Front

(between the shoppers Drug Mart and Old Navy)
volunteers will be accepting donations of food & monetary
donations, in support of our local community.

We encourage all our #CUDASNATION to join together in
support and fill those blue bags!

Team Managers will be relaying information shortly on how
all our teams can get involved in this amazing event.

Together we can make a difference #kidsfeedingkids

We want to see you

SMILE!
Send your BGHC photos to
communications@bghc.ca

TAG US on socials

1G @BGHC_News
Twitter @BGHC_News

FB Burlington Girls Hockey Club

WELCOME TO OUR NEW
CUDAS FAMILIES

Founded in 1996, The
BGHC celebrates 25 years
of providing a safe and
fun place for young,
female athletes to play
hockey. With over 750
girls playing Canada's
favourite sport, we offer
programs for girls ages 4
to 21 at both the house
league and competitive
(rep) levels.

Did you know?
We are an organization

made up entirely of
volunteers.

That's right!

Our Board of Directors,
Coaches, Trainers,
Managers, Convenors and
Supporters devote their
free time and energy to
ensuring each season is a
success for our athletes.

Thank you to all the
members our amazing
volunteer community for
making this season a
success!




Don't forget to take advantage
of amazing offers
from our community sponsors

NI S
%’W‘ | FiRsT 4 WeKs For full coupon details visit:
FREE |

L oomeras www,kidspired,ca

Thank you to two of our Amazing Sponsors who donated
so generously in support of our

BGHC REP Coaches and Trainers
for the 2021-22 season.

Their support has helped ensure our teams are properly equipped to manage
a safe, happy and healthy hockey environment.

Dan's Welding and Fabricating (https://www.danswelding.com)

Jason Dejean (jdejean@wealthbuilding.ca), a portfolio manager & certified
financial planner with Harbourfront Wealth Management.

MEDIA INQUIRES: SPONSORSHIP INQUIRIES:

Jennifer Wagar Heather Dixon

BGHC | Director of Communications BGHC | Director of Fundraising

communications@bghc.ca fundraising@bghc.ca



https://www.danswelding.com/
mailto:jdejean@wealthbuilding.ca

